May 10, 2022

Tim Cazier
Colorado Div. of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Annual Report Compliance

Hi Tim,

This letter is to inform your office of the sale of the Agnus Dei lode claim (permit # M-2013-052) on April
26, 2022. | am not certain if the buyer has finished recording the signed/notarized quit claim deed at the
El Paso County Recorder’s office. BLM records might not reflect the change of ownership yet. The annual
report and map due for the Agnus Dei for the previous year are not affected by this transfer of
ownership except that the legal right to enter has changed as of the sale/transfer date. | am expecting to
file with the new owner for a succession of operator so that the permit will be maintained by the new
owner.

Thanks for all of your help, sincerely,
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Jean Cowman
719-314-8945, jcowman@startmail.com



